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Happy November!
We're excited to welcome a new month, a new cat and the kickoff of our holiday festivities!
This month is also the last Open House of 2018! If you're in the area, join us on Saturday,

November 10, from noon to 4 p.m., to spend some quality time with the BCR cats!

Meet, George!

Our newest arrival is handsome George, who came from a rescue that just
didn't have room for this leukemia-positive kitty.  The poor guy was living in
their bathroom all alone but the folks at the shelter wanted a better situation
for him. George just  wanted a friend.  Now he has one!  He and Gomez are
playing together at BCR!  We’re thrilled to be able to give George a happy,
safe place where he’ll have lots of friends - the furry kind and the people
kind! 

George his looking for sponsors!  Want to sponsor him?  Click here.

You can watch the Floofly Tail Room Live!

We now have a live 24-hour Zmodo camera in our newest room - the one
called the Floofy Tail Room because many of the cats in there (Morticia,
Coconut, Wednesday and Fergie) have fluffy tails.  Another star of this room
is little Piper who never gets tired of playing!
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Watch them any time in Building 2, Room 4:
Click here ==>https://goo.gl/FkT58k
Login is admin@blindcatrescue.com
Password is: password

One of the hardest things about being a loving home for and family to so many cats is when we have to say goodbye to them. 
Sometimes, despite all our efforts to restore their health, illness takes over and they cross the Rainbow Bridge.  It never gets
easier to let them go and we do everything possible for them until they tell us that it's time.  We've recently said goodbye to
Timmy, Andy, Charlotte and Mandy, who have joined their fellow BCR kitties over the Rainbow Bridge.  While we miss them
every day, we'll always be thankful that we had time with them at BCR and that we could give them love and care.   

Coming soon: BCR 2019 Calendars

Watch your email for the arrival announcement!  We'll alert you the
minute they are in the door. Loaded with BCR cat photos and
information, you won't miss a single important date with these faces
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looking at you! 

Time to celebrate the holidays at BCR!
We love the holidays!  It’s the time of the year to spread the love around and we have several ways to do just that.

November 1 we kick off our annual virtual Christmas tree!   Looking for that perfect gift for the
person who has everything? We can help!  Make a donation in memory of those who are in your
heart this year or in honor of your favorite BCR kitty. 

Here's how it works.  Trim the tree!  We've got lights to make the tree beautiful, gifts to go
underneath it and several different donation amounts to help put them there.  Make a gift donation of
of  $10 or more and we'll send a gift card to the person you're donating for via e-mail or regular mail
(you just need to give us contact information). We'll also post your special message or remembrance

online just below the tree. 

When you're ordering, just type your special message in the Note box or email it to alana@blindcatrescue.com.  Select lights or
gifts and then put them in the shopping cart, add your message in the "instruction to seller" box and then check out.  You can use
Visa, MasterCard or PayPal.  If you'd prefer to mail a donation, just send us a check, letting us know if you're getting gifts or
lights and your special message for under the tree.  Send it to Blind Cat Rescue,  3101 E. Great Marsh Church Road, St Pauls,
NC  28384  USA.

Holiday Food Drive!
Did you know it takes more than six cases of wet food each day to feed the BCR cats?  That
means we need to keep the pantry filled.

Will you be a food hero and help us gather 500 cases of food in this time of giving?  Ordering is
so easy!  You can order one, two, three or even more cases of food from our Amazon wish list.  
Thank you for helping us keep the cats healthy and fed!
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Extra bonus - If BCR is your chosen charity on Smile.Amazon, we'll get 5% of all
purchases made on November 1-2 in a special-limited time offer from Amazon.  Don't
wait - order today!   Our wish list is here!

Just a week left to get your raffle tickets!

Time's running out for you to get your raffle tickets for our amazing raffle prizes - sales end on
November 8.

Click here to get your tickets  -  they are $5 each or 5 for $20!  The prize drawings will happen
LIVE during Open House on November 10.  Be sure to watch Facebook at noon so you’ll
know right away what you won!

Keep Those Votes Coming!

BCR voters are the best!  We made it to Round 2 of the Animaltarian of the Year
contest!  If we make it past this round, we could win $5,000 dollars from PetPartners
to help the cats! Round 2 voting goes through 10 a.m. on November 8.

How-To-Vote Reminder:
One vote per email address every day!
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First, click here for the contest site.
Click the Green Vote Button.
Then go to your email In Box and confirm the vote. 
Make sure to check your spam box if you do not see it.

 

"My Life in a Cat House" is out!

Gwen Cooper's NEW cat memoir was published on October 30, with all-new stories about
Homer and the gang.  Gwen is our hero - she's donating 100% of the royalties on all copies sold
through 11/3 to BCR!  Get yours today - these books will make great holiday gifts for your
friends and the donation from Gwen will help keep your favorite cats happy, healthy and safe!

As Gwen says:
"Even—and especially—in times like these, and in the midst of everything else, it’s important to
remember that we all still need the occasional deep belly laugh (early readers of “My Life in a

Cat House” have reported many!), to shed tears that are sweet as we remember a cat we once loved, and to remind ourselves despite
everything that the world holds more good than bad.

There are still people—like the folks at Blind Cat Rescue—who work quietly every day, in ways that may not make the news, to build a
better world. Better for animals, but also better for us—because we all deserve to live in a world where acts of kindness outnumber
acts of cruelty.

I hope you find My Life in a Cat House as humorous and heartwarming as I meant it to be. Every purchase this week will fund the
#HomersHeroes at Blind Cat Rescue. We need our heroes, now more than ever."

Thank you, Gwen!

 

Sandy wants you to know that there are LOTS
of easy ways you can help the BCR cats!

Matching gifts are a great way to double your BCR donation!
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While the CFC is for federal employees (our CFC number is #67324), State of North Carolina
employees can participate, too!  The NC State Combined State Campaign will be available to state,
county, municipal and university employees.  Watch for the NC CSC kick off and then select BCR
as one of your charities - our number is #3859. 

If you don't see us there, please email us.

Actually,  you can donate your car, truck, van, SUV, boat, motorcycle, ATV, RV, trailer
or even an airplane!  Find out how to do it here.

Donate your birthday!  It's easy to do and directly supports the cats!  Just log in to
Facebook and click on the Create a Fundraiser image.
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Things we know and we wish others did, too...

Are there feral or stray cats living hear you who won't have the benefit of a warm place to
sleep this winter?  You can  help!  Click HERE to find out how you can easily put together
a warm cat shelter for this fall and winter! 
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